
I wish to support Mr Paul Givan's Bill for a number of particular reasons. 

 

1  The current abortion law is discriminatory. It means an unborn baby deemed to have a disability 

does not have the same legal protection as other babies. 

 

2  Allowing disability abortion sends the message to people living with disabilities that their lives are 

less valuable than those without. 

 

3   Allowing abortion in general, except under very extenuating circumstances is morally wrong. 

 

 

 


